City of Simonton
35011 FM 1093
Simonton, TX 77476

To whom it may concern:

This letter verifies that a mandatory evacuation notice was issued for the City of Simonton on
Saturday, May 28, 2016 at 10am due to the Brazos River's rapidly rising water. On Tuesday,
June 7th, 2016 residents were allowed back into the affected areas to survey their homes and
begin clean up.

If you have any questions or concerns do not hesitate to call city hall at 281-533-9809.
Thank you,

Shelley Elliott

City Secretary
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